
 

 

 

17 June 2015 

 

 

 

Dear New Zealand Centre Teams and Individuals,  

 

 

RE: 2016 Oceania Track Championships 

 

Cycling New Zealand and Cycling Southland wishes to extend a warm invitation to New Zealand 

Centre and Individual Teams to participate in the 2016 Oceania Track National Championships from 

the 8
th

 – 11
th

 October 2015, at SIT Zero Fees Velodrome in Invercargill, New Zealand.  

 

The Championships are open to National Teams – Australia, New Zealand, Guam, Fiji, Tahiti and 

Vanuatu, UCI registered teams, Australian State or Institute teams, New Zealand Centre teams and 

individual entries. All New Zealand Centre teams or individual entries will require approval and 

endorsement from Cycling New Zealand before their entry is accepted.  

 

We have attached a copy of the event programme and memo. Entry forms and criteria will be 

circulated on Friday, 3
rd

 July 2015. For your convenience and to assist with logistics, we have listed 

some preferred accommodation providers within close proximity to SIT Zero Fees Velodrome with 

suitable facilities for a team environment, together with rental van and trailer providers and 

information concerning Bike Storage on site and, Training sessions and Managers meetings. 

 

Invercargill is in the South Island of New Zealand placed on the Southern Scenic Route and is the 

gateway to some of New Zealand's most beautiful scenery and destinations. Air New Zealand 

provides up to 10 daily flights into Invercargill from Christchurch and Wellington, with flights from all 

other major cities and towns around New Zealand into those two Centres. 

 

The City Centre is a short 5 minute drive from the airport with a further 10 minute drive from the 

City Centre to SIT Zero Fees Velodrome making the city accessible for guests travelling for the 

Oceania Track Championships both nationally and internationally.  

 

For Oceania event information and latest news:  www.cyclingnewzealand.nz 

 

Entry related enquiries:   Gina Benge  events@cyclingnewzealand.nz    

Event related enquiries:   Bruce Ross  bruce.ross@cyclingsouth.org.nz   

 

We look forward to hosting you in October. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 

 

The Oceania Track Championships Organising Committee 


